
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear parent/carer, 

 

                           Your child has been chosen to take part in a Year 3/4 Dodgeball competition next 

Tuesday 25th January 2022 at LWA. We will be leaving at 3:15 and returning to school between 

5:00 and 5:15.   

Your child will require suitable footwear (trainers) and an indoor P.E kit. Unfortunately, spectating is 

not allowed due to Covid restrictions.  

If you would like your child to attend please fill in the slip below and return to Mr.Keating. 

 

Thank you. 

 

    P.Keating   

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

I agree to my child_______________________ taking part in the 3/4 dodgeball event (Jan 2022). 

I will pick my child up from Raynville after the event.                                                                   

                                                                                                           Please tick one box only 

My child can make their own way home.                                                          
  

 

 

Contact number in case of late/early finish:  _________________________________                                     

  

Signed _______________________parent/carer. 

 

 

 


